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Professional Services Membership: 
  
 
The bargaining committee met with the employer over four days and exchanged offers.  
An agreement was not reached and we were unable to extend the mediation process.  
The bargaining committee believes the employers final offer was not acceptable so 
informational meetings are tentatively scheduled. 
 
The tentative dates are set for 1 February in Prince Albert, 2 February in Saskatoon, 3 
February in Moose Jaw and 8 February in Regina.  These meetings will be joint with the 
Academic Bargaining Unit and locations will be confirmed.   Both our and the employers 
offers will be posted at http://www.acad.sgeu.org/ for your review. 
 
In solidarity: 
 
 
Tracey Kurtenbach 
Shawna North 
Twila Johnson 
Gwen Bourque 
Ken Weisgarber 

http://www.acad.sgeu.org/

